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STATE OF IDAHO
DEPARTMENT OF WATER RESOURCES
CHANGE IN ADDRESS RECEIVED
This form can be used to notify the Department of a change in 9
address of the owners of record for the listed water rights. MAR 302020
(Please print or type) DEPT OF WATER RESCURGES
SQUTHERN REGION
Water Right Number(s): 36-2511A
Name(s): Marcus Koll Subdivision Waterusers
Old Mailing Address: 2027 East 2975 South
Wendell, ID 83355
New Mailing Address: 2972A South 2025 East
Wendell, ID 83355
Telephone Number: 208-420-6872-Cell 208-536-6521 Home
Email: fowipfd/@oéyahco 2,2

Signature(s) of Owner(s) t/ué/

Date:

President

(Include your title if on behalf of company or organization.)

March 25, 2020

Send a signed original to your closest regional office:

IDWR Northern Region IDWR Western Region
7600 N. Mineral Dr., Suite 100 2735 Airport Way
Coeur d'Alene, ID 83815-7763 Boise, ID 83705-5082

(208) 762-2800

(208) 334-2190

IDWR Eastern Region IDWR Southern Region
Dr., Suite A 650 Addison Ave W, Suite 500
83402-1718 Twin Falls, ID 83301-5858

900 N. Skyline
Idaho Falls, ID
(208) 525-7161

(208) 736-3033



The annual Marcus Koll Waterusers meeting was held on April 29,2019 at the Guy
Callen Residence.

Share holders in attendance were Don Fowler,

James and Melissa Thorn, Steve and Kali Connell, Guy and Meryl Callen and the main
irrigaters Clint Andrews and Dave Dunn

The minutes for the 2018 meeting were read and James Thorne made the motion to
approve them. Melissa Thorne seconded the motion.

Election of officers was held and are as follows, Don Fowler, President, Jason Hatfield,
vice president and Meryl Callen secretary. Steve Connell made the motion to approve
and James Thorne seconded the motion.

The condition of the main line was discussed and there will be a few repairs made.

James Thorne made the motion to assess $135.00 per share and Melissa Thorne 2™ the
motion.

Don Fowler offered to notify users on when the pump will be on and off. Clint
Andrews suggested the birdies be changed on the nozzles and was given the okay to do
so. All leaks should be repaired on your lines so as to not put extra pressure on the
pump and lines are to be changed every 24 hours.

Assessments are as follows and should be paid by May 30, 2019.

Callen-40.29 Fowler 12.25
Pres Church 8.15 Howerton 2.38
Connell 5.46 . - Thorne 5.00
Luttmer 5.22 Mattix 2.00

Lynch  1.05 Hatfield 5.00




